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FOI Ref: OPCC 83-2017 
 
Request  
 
Under the FOI Act I request information on the following: 

1) How much money has the Commissioner saved, since his election in May 2016, by not 
appointing a deputy Commissioner. 
2) Where is this money being used. 
3) When the Commissioner cannot go to a meeting - who goes in his place (ie who would do 
the deputies job?) 

Response 1: 
  
I can confirm that the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does hold the 
information requested. The amount of money saved is £65,354 per annum based on that 
which was paid to the previous deputy commissioner. 
 
Response 2: 

I can confirm that the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does hold the 
information requested. The Commissioner stated after his election that he would not appoint 
a Deputy Commissioner, but relies on the professional support within the OPCC to deliver 
his vision and the statutory obligations of the PCC. The money saved has not been offset 
against any one particular item. 

Response 3: 
 
I can confirm that the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does hold the 
information requested. The individual that would attend would depend on what the meeting 
was and who would be best placed to represent the commissioner 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
(This is a response under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and disclosed on 11.12.17)            

 


